
7.00pm - Saturday, 8th January 2011
For-ethiopia invites you to join us in celebrating Ethiopian 

Christmas and find out what we have done this year!

www.for-ethiopia.comwww.for-ethiopia.com

In the upper hall at:
Woodlands Church,

Belgrave Road, Clifton, 
Bristol, BS8 2AB

Free Event

Free Event

A fun-filled evening with 
games and a short 

presentation.

Refreshments will be provided.

For more information contact:
Event@for-ethiopia.com

Enjoy a second Christmas...
This time without the turkey!
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